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Leave the Access to the Watagans as it is. 
 
There is no piont in having bush that only scientists and fire fighters are allowed to 
access. Not really very Australian is it. 
 
There are many reasons to keep it open, if you need them explained you have not done 
your jobs very well. 
 
Protection does not require exclusion. 
 
Thanks 
 
Dave Wilson 


